Moving On Up!
Following on from the success of the last four years, the Grange Park children will be moving up into their new classes for the last three weeks of term.  This will ensure that when they return in September, they will have a smooth, stress free start to the new academic year.
On the morning of Monday 2nd July, can your children enter school from the entrances detailed below – this is also where they will leave from at home time. 
	Current Year Group
	New Year Group
[bookmark: _GoBack]From 2nd July  
	Teacher
	Entrance/Exit

	Nursery
(Rising 3’s)
	Nursery
(Rising 3’s)
	Mrs Tait
 (plus 3 staff)
	Nursery Door

	Nursery
	Reception
	Mrs Catley-White 
	Reception Gate

	Reception
	Year 1
	Miss Boardman
	Top doors on the main yard

	Year 1
	Year 2
	Mrs Clough & Mrs Macintosh 
	Top doors on the main yard

	Year 2
	Year 3
	Mrs Marston & Mrs Pigg
	Bottom doors on the main yard

	Year 3
	Year 4
	Miss Coates
	Bottom doors on the main yard

	Year 4
	Year 5
	Miss Ritchie
	Bottom doors on the main yard

	Year 5
	Year 6
	Mrs Sheriff & Mrs Graham

	Top doors on the main yard



All Maths and English will be taught in small groups.
A reminder that Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 classes leave at 3.10pm and Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 classes leave at 3.20pm.
Thank You
Please Note: On Friday 29th June the children will have a walk-through with their teacher, so they are aware of their new entrance/exit door for the following week.
